
Dear Senators,  
I strongly oppose this vindictive and sadistic legislation that you yourselves obviously do not believe in 
since rather than openly and honestly present your "punish innocent gun owners" law on its own  you 
have chosen to sneak it in under the cover of a wholly different bill.  
Senate Democrats, you are complete hypocrites for claiming you are making us safer by ignoring the 
thousands who are killed by badly driven cars and medical malpractice to focus on a handful of people 
killed by bullets. Is it because you drive cars and some of you are AMA members? Or is it because 
blaming guns diverts attention from corrupt and incompetent Democratic politicians and their failed 
policies.  
None of the amendments to this bill will make us safer. Locking up guns will just lead to repeats of the 
Merced California incident where three children died because of California's "safe storage" law. The 
remainder of 978-1 seems fascinated with punishing gun owners who are innocent victims of burglary in 
order to satisfy Leftist blood lust. None of what you propose would survive the strict scrutiny standard 
of Heller so stop wasting Oregon's time and money trying to deprive us of our basic human rights 
 
Edward Rubin  
Bend, OR. 
 


